
PUBLIC HEARING

Share Your Views 
concerning proposed re-zoning in 
CentrePort

Inland Port Special Planning Area  
By-law No. 1-18 being an amendment 
to the Inland Port Special Planning 
Area Regulation 48/2016.

Proposed re-zoning of part of Parcel 
F Plan 50401 in the RM of Rosser 
CentrePort lands from Inland Port 
Rural Zone to “I3” Industrial Heavy 
Zone to establish a Truck Terminal, 
being a full service warehousing and 
distribution operation. 

Public Hearing
You are invited to share your views 
on the planned re-zoning at a public 
hearing on:

Tuesday, July 17, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the Victoria Inn Hotel and Convention 
Centre, 1808 Wellington Avenue in Winnipeg.

For more information:
If you would like more information on the proposed re-zoning, please contact:

Kari Schulz, Planner
Inland Port Special Planning Area
Manitoba Municipal Relations
604-800 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, MB R3G 0N4
Phone 204-945-2146
Fax: 204-948-4042
Email: inlandportspa@gov.mb.ca


